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“The Lord is a refuge for the oppressed, a stronghold in times of trouble.”

                                   Psalms 9: 9-10  

With school closed for the vast majority of our pupils, we wish to keep in 

regular contact with our school community. We will use this newsletter to 

keep in touch with parents and pupils. Please remember that you can still 

contact school via 01767 314562 or info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk It 

may take us a little longer to respond to your requests, we thank you for 

your patience and understanding during these unusual times. 

Rainbows of hope 

Thank you to those who have 

shared their rainbows with us via 

Twitter. Please continue to send 

us your lovely pictures so we 

can keep sharing a message of 

positivity during these difficult 

times. 

Additional resources:                                                                                                                                      

Lots of groups are sharing free resources during the closure of schools. Each week we will share some of these 

to try at home. 

Seneca Learning                                                                                                                                                            

Seneca Learning is an online platform which parent and pupils can use for free. It provides activities for a 

range of subjects in key stage 2, 3 and 4. https://www.senecalearning.com/  

Club Scikidz                                                                                                                                                                   

Each day this website posts a new science experiment that you can try at home.                                                     

http://www.clubscikidzmd.com/blog/  

Social Distancing 

Everyone should be following the government guidance on social distancing: keeping 

two metres apart where possible, only essential journeys are undertaken and that    

contact with others is kept to a minimum. This may be hard for children to follow but  

important to keep everyone safe. 

Live Love Learn                                                                                                                                                        

“I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go; I will counsel you with my loving eye on you” 

Help during a difficult time 

The current situation in the country is difficult for all of us and will  

affect us all in different ways. There are many different groups who 

are offering support at this time. If you or your child need help you 

can use these confidential services: 

Parentline - a confidential text messaging advice and support 

line for Bedfordshire parents and carers of children aged 0-

19. Text: 07507 331456 

ChatHealth – confidential text messaging service for pupils aged 

between 11 and 19 for any concerns about the risks posed by 

the COVID-19 virus or the effect on schooling or future             

exams.  ChatHealth’s school nurses are there to help and also 

can help with areas of support such as healthy relationships, 

healthy lifestyles, emotional wellbeing, sexual health, smoking, 

drugs, alcohol, bullying.  Text:  07507 331450 
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